
CONSTRUCTION 
NOTICE 

 
 

West OC Fire Hydrant Replacement Project 
 

What Replace fire hydrants (50 locations in Los Alamitos Area). 

When Construction will begin in May 2022 and be substantially complete by mid-
December 2022. 

Where The contractor performing the hydrant replacement work will be using 
GSWC’s plant site at 3271 Copa De Oro Drive to facilitate construction. 

What to 
Expect 

Construction crews with backhoes, dump trucks and crew trucks will be 
staging equipment and moving materials in and out of GSWC’s property as 
needed for completing this project.  The streets will remain open to traffic 
during the construction period.  However, there may be temporary impacts to 
traffic and parking at times near this site.  Please expect an increased level of 
noise during the construction period.  Weekly activities such as trash pick up 
will not be interrupted. 

Contacts 

If you have any questions or concerns about the construction activities for 
this project, please call the Golden State Water Company’s Construction 
Inspector, Mr. James Remus at (949) 981-5585. 

Please visit our website at https://www.gswater.com/los-
alamitos/infrastructure-projects/for additional information about capital 
projects in progress. 

 
Golden State Water Company thanks you for your patience while we 

work to improve your water system. 
 

At Golden State Water Company, it has been all about water for 
more than 90 years.  Our team of professionals delivers reliable, 
quality water and great service to customers in 75 communities 

across California. 
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